
THE VICE PRESIDENT'S CHAMBER 

WASHINGTON 

Hon. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. c·arter: 

Uvalde, Texas. 
July 10, 1954. 

Mr. Garner would whip me if he knew I had not 

thanked you for the very nice editorial in a recent issue 

of your paper. As soon as he read it he told me to write 

you, but I didn't. In fact,! don't do half the things 

that I ought to do simply because I can't get at them all. 

Anyway, we both greatly appreciate your kindness. 

It is hot and dry down here, but we continue to hope 

for rain. 

With love to you all. 

ERC.l 

Sincerely your friend, 

E. R. Garner 
Secretary to the Vice President 

I. 
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